Faculty Senate, 27 August, 2012

Dr. Thorpe called the meeting to order at 11 am.

Dr. Mark Roberts opened the meeting in prayer

Dr. Thorpe stipulated the goal of the senate for this coming year: communication e.g. the introduction of ORU staff in order that faculty know whom to call when help is needed

Dr. Sowell spoke to the senate about faculty salaries

Dr. Brainard introduced the student services staff

John Arriola introduced the nationally certified academic peer advisor program

Dr. Thorpe made a request of the senators that they consider Dr. Robert Mansfield for the title of Professor Emeritus. Moved/Seconded/Passed

Dr. Collier suggested that the senate consider a method for the provision of an international guest scholar status

Meeting adjourned at 11:54

Sincerely Edward E. Decker, Jr. Vice-President